
From: Official Information
To: "daisy.hudson@odt.co.nz"
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 739915
Date: Friday, 15 November 2019 02:35:00 p.m.

Hi Daisy,
 
I am writing in response to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
(LGOIMA) request received 15 October 2019 as below.
 
Please accept my apology for the delay in responding to you.
 
The number of noise complaints received by the Dunedin City Council each year for the past five
years is as shown below:
 

2015       3232
2016       3394
2017       3542
2018       3799
2019       3423 (as of 16/10)

 
Your request for the top five streets with the most noise complaints each year for the past five
years is declined under section 17(f) of LGOIMA, that the information requested cannot be made
available without substantial collation. The information we hold is not in a format that allows us
to provide the information you have requested. Our data base records the address that is the
subject of the complaint. It is recorded as the full address, i.e., house number and street, in a
single field. Given the thousands of entries each year, we are unable to easily identify the street
only.
 
Consideration had been given to sending the file to you but to protect the privacy of property
owners we are unable to do this.
 
As we have declined to provide the information requested, you are advised that you have the
right to have this decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or e-mail: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  .
 
Kind regards
 
Natalie Savigny
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER

P  03 477 4000  |  E natalie.savigny@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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From: Daisy <daisy.hudson@odt.co.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 October 2019 6:07 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 739915
 

Daisy has submitted a LGOIMA request - 739915.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
The number of noise complaints received by the Dunedin City Council each year for the
past five years. The top five streets with the most noise complaints each year for the past
five years.

File attachment (file name)
No file uploaded

Name
Daisy Hudson

Email address
daisy.hudson@odt.co.nz

Mailing address
0221230287

Contact phone number

Do you wish to have your name withheld from publication
No
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